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Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to advise you that Year 4 have the opportunity to attend a whole day ‘Egyptian 
Workshop’ on Tuesday 18th June 2024, where a company will be coming in to work with the children in 
school. Whilst this will be held in school, it will provide children with many hands-on, engaging 
opportunities to explore their history topic. Children will have a chance to dress up, explore artefacts and 
take part in Egyptian daily life activities.  

 

Event:  
 

We are delighted to inform you that we have secured a visiting company to 
come in and deliver an ‘Egyptian Workshop’ for our children in Term 5. Our day 
will be very exciting! As part of the interactive workshop, children will take part 
in hands on activities involving the mysteries of mummification. There will be a 
range of activities set up for children to take part in as well as time to explore 
Egyptian artefacts. Children will then understand what happens when a 
Pharoah dies and will have to crown their new pharaoh. 
 

Venue: Queensway School  

Date:  
 

Tuesday 18th June 2024 

Timing:  
 

This workshop will take place during the school day, so drop off and pick up 
times will not be any different.   

Cost:  
 

£8.65  

Permission/Payment 
Deadline: 
 

Permission and payment need to be made on Parent Pay by Monday 13th May 
2024.   

Dress Code: Children need to attend school in their school uniform.  

Lunch/snack 
arrangements: 

As this is taking place in school, our usual lunch arrangements will still take 
place.  

 
Additional details:  
 
This trip links to our topic on the Egyptians.  
   
Please ensure full payment is made via ParentPay by Monday 13th May 2024.  
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login. In line with our Charging Policy, if we do not 
receive sufficient monies by this date will not be able to go ahead with the trip.  A full copy of our 
Charging Policy can be found on our website. If you would like to discuss a payment plan, please contact 
the school office. Should your child be unwell/absent on the day of the trip we unfortunately are unable to 
offer any refunds. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Penniston and Miss Ross 
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